
Worlebury St. Paul’s 
Church of England Voluntary Aided     

Primary School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

        16th September 2015 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Year 3 and 4 visit to the City of Bristol Museum 

 
As part of our Learning Theme about Ancient Egypt we have planned an 
exciting visit to the City of Bristol Museum to visit the Egyptian Gallery and 
attend an expert led workshop called ‘Discover Ancient Egypt’. 
 
The trip will be on Monday 28th September 2015 and we will leave school at 
9.15am and return by 2.00pm. Therefore, children will need to bring a packed 
lunch and a drink on the day of the trip which we will have at the museum.  
 
Children must: 

 Wear school uniform and bring a coat.  

 Have a packed lunch on the day of their trip. 

 If possible, bring a clipboard.  
 
We have booked a coach to transport the children and have to pay for the 
workshop.  We are subsidising some of this but would like to ask for a 
voluntary contribution of £7.50 payable via ParentPay for the remainder.  If we 
do not have enough contributions we may have to cancel the trip.  Please sign 
the permission slip below and return to the school by Wednesday 23rd 
September 2015.  
 
As always, adequate supervision will also be needed to make the trip a 
success and we would like to ask those parents who are interested in 
accompanying us to please indicate on the reply slip. Thank you in advance 
for your time and cooperation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Beth Manning 
Year 3 Class Teacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 3 and 4 visit to the City of Bristol Museum 
 

I give permission for my child……………………………………………………. in 
Year……. to attend the trip. 
 
I am able to help on the trip   
 
I have paid a voluntary contribution of £7.50 via ParentPay   
 
Signed ……………………………………………………Date …………………..  

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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